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October 9, 20 I 7 

City of Burnaby 
Burnaby Planning and Building Department 
Board of Variance 

5620 EAGLE COURT, NORTH VANCOlNER, B.C. V7R 4T9 
c 604.250.7078 e: dee@terrafi rmadesig nltd.com 

Re: Board of variance application for 5307 Schou Street. 

To Whom ,t may concern; 

We are submitting this apphcat,on for cons1derat1on by the board of variance for 
5307 Schou street. We are asking for relaxations of front yard, rear yard, 
building depth, and height. We are asking for these relaxations because of the 
way that the planning department has changed the designation of yards on th1s 
site. They have determined that the west side yard 1s actually the front yard as 
1t ,s the only property hne that touches Schou street. Th1s change to the 
designation of front yard, has created a hardship for this site because it would 
mean in order to conform to the required yard d1mens1ons, the allowable building 
depth on this sate would not be attainable. It would also force this building to 

front facing west, which would look directly at its west neighbor and be out of 
rhythm with the other homes along the north side of schou street. We are asking 
for this relaxation to allow us to orient our new building so that the front yard 1s 
facing south and the rear yard facing north. This orientation 1s in keeping with the 
rhythm of the block along the north side of schou street. We are asking for a 
relaxation to the front yard of I I .OG' and the rear yard I G.04'. we are also 
asking for a small relaxation in height of 4.5", with the cross slope of this site 
and the width of the building we are asking for a small relaxation 1n height to allow 
this roofhne to run continuously over the building and not be stepped. This also 
means we can leave grade relatively close to existing and not propose grade 
changes that could adversely affect ne1ghbonng s1tes. We have two letters of 
support from neighbors. We feel that these are reasonable requests and 
appreciate the board members cons1derat1on tn this matter. 

Deirdre Spencer 
Terra f 1rma Design Ltd. 




